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As a lifelong residence of Oregon I strongly oppose measure 114 and HB3075. I 

believe it violates my right to own a firearm in this state. The states currently has no 

ability to teach firearm training courses essentially stripping us of the right to 

purchase a firearm once/if the law goes into effect. As a lifelong firearm owner I 

believe the Oregon state legislature needs to study the words of the second 

amendment of the constitution of the United States. “Shall not be infringed upon”! 


